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EchoStar Corporation 

 
 
 
July 22, 2014 
  
Filed Via IBFS 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
International Bureau 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, DC  20554 
 

Re: EchoStar Satellite Operating Corporation, Withdrawal of Petition for 
Reconsideration, File Nos. SAT-LOA-20030609-00113 (Call Sign S2454); SAT-
MOD-20081229-00239 (Call Sign 2454); SAT-MOD-20101124-00244 (Call Sign 
S2439); SAT-AMD-20110330-00065 (Call Sign 2439) 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

EchoStar Satellite Operating Corporation (“EchoStar”) submits this letter to withdraw its 
pending Petition for Reconsideration of the International Bureau’s order nullifying EchoStar’s 
authority to operate a Broadcasting-Satellite Service satellite at the 86.5° W.L. orbital location.   
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
 
 

Regards, 
 
 /s/   
Jennifer A. Manner 
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 

 
 
cc:  (via email) 
 

Mindel De La Torre 
José Albuquerque 
Stephen Duall 


